
 
 

Uni ted S ta tes  ∙  Un i ted K ingdom ∙  Germany  ∙  France ∙  Nord ic  ∙  I ta ly ∙  South  Korea  

 

March 3, 2022 

Dear Trusted Customer,  

 

In response to requests related to potential supply chain impacts linked to the ongoing 

crisis in Ukraine/Eastern Europe, Glenair USA and European operations have completed 

an in-depth assessment of our supply chain(s) and potential impact, directly or 

indirectly. We have confirmed that Glenair products and related deliveries are not 

impacted at this time.   

 

➢ Glenair does not have manufacturing or distribution centers within Russia, 

Ukraine, or Belarus  

➢ Glenair does not have suppliers with manufacturing or distribution centers in 

Russia, Ukraine, or Belarus 

 

Glenair lead-times for all connectors, accessories and wire protection products remain 

at 5 weeks (or less) for all products. Lead-times for cable and flex assemblies are 

dependent on purchased content, if any.  

 

We will continue to monitor this situation and advise of any changes.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your local Glenair sales 
representative. 
 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Garrett Croft      Barry Post 

Senior Vice President, Sales   Senior Vice President, Marketing 

  

 


